

29th September 2017

Dear Parents / Guardians

My Ed Academy App

We have recently introduced a new way to communicate and share information with you, a smartphone app, the My Ed App.

My Ed is a free parent app that provides a number of communication and information features to stay in touch with what is going on at the Academy. The app gives you direct access to your child's timetable, attendance records, achievements and behaviour along with general information about the Academy. In addition you will be able to monitor your child's homework via the Ruler Parent app which will be available through a direct link from My Ed. We will update and change the information in the app throughout the year.

The app is downloadable from the Apple App Store and Google Play Store. Just search for My Ed in the relevant store and follow the download instructions.

Once you have downloaded the app we will be able to send you messages directly to the app providing information about your child's education and to remind you of events that are taking place at the Academy. You will receive a notification if we send you a message and there is no charge for either messages we send to you or messages you send to us.

As part of the launch of the new Academy app, we are giving away £100 cash to one lucky person who signs up to our app. One person will be randomly selected from the list of current subscribers on the 13th October 2017 (terms and conditions apply, see Academy website for details).

For more information on the app visit: https://www.myedschoolapp.com/

Yours sincerely

Keith Whittlestone

Principal



